
The Allens serve with Entrust, ministering to 
internationals through training and equipping 
around the world. 

JEFF AND BARBARA ALLEN
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GIVING REPORT

NEXT SUNDAY PROVERBS - MONEY

DO YOU HAVE A PRAYER REQUEST? EMAIL PRAYER@GRACEEVFREE.ORG

THE KING’S SPEECH
Randall Gruendyke | Proverbs – The Tongue
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PRAISE:

The Allens are very grateful for the 
support and encouragement they 
receive from Grace! 

God greatly blessed the Women’s 
Discipleship Training Classes that Barb 
led over Zoom this fall. They have 
received encouraging feedback about 
the growth experienced through these 
classes. 

Visit graceevfree.org/grace-partnerships
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PRAYER:

Barb’s sister passed away suddenly 
in October from a malignant brain 
tumor. Please pray for comfort for 
their whole family during this time.

Barb’s Zoom Trainings will begin 
again in January. Pray that all who 
participate would be encouraged 
and strengthened in ministry!



WE NEED YOU!
The Usher Team is looking for volunteers to help on Sunday mornings. If you 
are interested, please visit one of the welcome tables or email Ricki Cline at 
cline.ricki@gmail.com.

LORD’S SUPPER SERVICE | JANUARY 3 @ 4PM
Join us Sunday, January 3, at 4pm, in the lower parking lot as we gather in 
person for our Lord’s Supper Service and family time. 

PARTNERS IN PRAYER | JANUARY 6 @ 7PM
Those whom our church sends out to share the gospel outside of our walls 
need our prayer support. Please come Wednesday, January 6, to receive a 
pamphlet giving specific prayer requests and spend time praying for our 
missionaries. We are grateful to participate in their ministry around the world 
through our prayer for them. We meet at 7pm on the patio, and please bring 
your own chair.

BAND OF BROTHERS | JANUARY 9 @ 8:30AM
Men’s Breakfasts are Back! Join us for breakfast burritos, as well as a 
challenging talk from Jason Oakes, this January 9, at 8:30am on the patio. 
Register at graceevfree.org reserve your place and pay for your meal.

NEW ADULT BIBLE STUDY SERIES IN 1ST JOHN
We live in a troubled age where truth is deemed unimportant and tribes 
within our society struggle with one another for dominance. John’s first letter 
to the church shows that this isn’t new. In 1 John, the Apostle calls his flock to 
“walk in the light, as He is in the light” and “that we should love one another.”   
It’s this melding of truth and love that keeps the church healthy and vital to 
ensure “that our joy may be complete” in Christ Jesus.

We have the opportunity to study and discuss scripture together starting 
January 10, 2021, at 11am. You are invited! Email Dave McMillen for the link at 
macmaolan@gmail.com.

GRACE OFFICE
The Grace office will be closed from December 25 through January 1. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

WAYS TO GIVE ONLINE

Thank you for your faithful and generous giving!
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